
DINNERS FOR 8 ARE BACK! 

By popular demand, these connection-building events 

are back. See this month’s Oracle for more info, and 

sign up on the Discipleship Bulletin Board! 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Join us this spring  on Tuesdays at 9:30am in the Oak Room as we  

journey with Christ into Jerusalem, and see the cross through the eyes of 

Matthew’s gospel. Matthew’s account of Jesus’ trial, death and  

resurrection is unique from the other gospel accounts. Jesus’  

crucifixion was not the end, but only the beginning of a new and  

glorious chapter in God’s dealing with humankind. All OPC women and 

their friends are invited to participate!  

See Anne Wallace with any questions. 

FOOD SHELF CURRENT NEEDS: 

Muffin mix, Toothpaste, Hot drinks (coffee, cocoa, cider), Baked Beans, 

and Canned Pasta (not dry packaged) are the current needs. They  

especially DO NOT need green beans or corn at this time.  

If you wish to donate cash, please see Jean Schult or Andy Resch.  

GET RID OF YOUR LOOSE CHANGE 
The Missions Committee are collecting loose change for the  

SEM Human Needs Fund. So far we have only collected about $30 this 

year. The coin jar will be on the Mission table. Thank you for your help. 
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sign up on the Discipleship Bulletin Board! 

MOTHER’S DAY FELLOWSHIP HOUR 
The Fellowship Team, with the help of the men of OPC, will host a special 
Fellowship celebration honoring the women of OPC on Sunday, May 14th 
after worship. A sign-up sheet has been posted on the Fellowship Bulletin 
Board with some suggested food items. We would love to have your help 

with cleanup too, guys. Thank you and hope to see you then. 
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AURORA HOUSE 
During the month of May, the Mission Committee will be collecting 

cleaning and paper items from their “Wish List”. A few of the items are 
DRY Swiffer cloths (not WetJet), tissues, and paper towels. The  

complete list is on the special box on the Mission Table (and there are 
take home sheets there, too). Thank you for your help! 
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